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FoTS Christmas Disco
Dear Parents,

Friends of Tattingstone School have organised a school disco on Friday 12th December 25.
The disco will be held at school in Wings from 3.30pm - 5.00pm, the children will enjoy an hour and a half of dancing and games, plus a Hotdog, Fries and unlimited squash.
All for the cost of £5
Tickets will be available to purchase from ParentMail, or cash in a named envelope to the office until Friday 5th December. We will need to know final number at the end of the school day on this date in order to purchase food.
Unfortunately, we will not be booking children in on the day so please book in advance.
We look forward to seeing the children’s funky moves!
Kind Regards
FoTS
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